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Imperial College Union 
Deputy President (Finance & Services) Report 

A Note by Daniel Hill 
 
Clubs and Societies 

 I am currently harassing clubs and societies that have gone into a negative SGI balance. Be warned that 
if you are a chair or treasurer of one of these clubs you will be required to meet with me sometime in 
June. 

  CSB tour allocations have been announced. A number of clubs were unhappy with the allocated 
amounts. This has caused the DPCS to lead a review on the tour funding allocation model. I have been 
involved in this. Please note that your tour reports are due in 4 weeks after you get back. 

 
Budgeting 10/11 

 Budgeting is now over. Exec and RWB have met and allocated their funds across the Faculty unions and 
GSA. 

 
Commercial Services & Entertainments 

 When Metric opens at the start of the next academic year there will be a chance for you to host your 
own night. Open to Clubs, Societies and Projects as well as Halls of Residence, this is a great 
opportunity to team up with the Union Entertainments team to host club nights and events for your 
fellow students to enjoy. 

 To host your night in Metric you need to head to visit imperialcollegeunion.org/metric where you will 
find more information on the process to get your night chosen. Fill in a request form, complete it and 
then submit it. Then our newly formed Entertainments Committee will look at the requests and inform 
the successful applicants. A date can then be booked and planning can start. 

 The deadline for submissions is midnight 15 June. 

 The entertainments committee was elected and our first meeting is taking place tomorrow.  
 
Phase 3 

 Not too much has happened on this since last time. Building work continues. Please visit the Phase 3 
blog to keep up to date with the £2.4 million building project. 
http://www.imperialcollegeunion.org/phase3 

 
Summer Ball 

 Tickets are on SALE! Only 50 Dinner tickets are available, get yours quick to avoid disappointment! The 
ball is less than two weeks away. 

 I have been spending most of the last month working on the ball… it’s going to be a fantastic evening!  

 Ticket sales for Entertainment Tickets are all on schedule and are broadly similar to last year.  

 The Ball is all on budget this year and although not all the expenses have been finalised we are looking 
good to hit our targets. 

 The planning is all on schedule, the nitty gritty details being worked out with a fine toothcomb. 
 
Colours Committee 

 We spent many hours last week deliberating but reached conclusions in the end. The results of which 
should have been reported to council today. 
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